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At the end of the summer, before Rids head back to
school, whew your garden is going full tilt, join us
for a memorable evening at North Star!
Starting at 5 pwm, bring Your food to the club. Each Cut will

make a different course, and we'll wander from cut to cut

enjoying our combined offerings.
Bast Cut: Appetizers
South cut: Salaos

Clubhouse Lawn: Matn Course supplied by the Social
Committee, and Side Dishes by the Riverfront members,

west Cut: Desserts

Please contact Linda Newmeth, bunewmeth@gmatl.com, (586)749-0927 so she can coordinate
food. If Yyou bring a dish to pass, $5 per dish. If You just show wp to enjoy, $10/person.,
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Garden Challenge

On August 27t during the Progressive Dinner, bring your biggest or
strangest tomato to compete for a prize.

There will also be a prize for the best garden flower arrangement; it
has to be from your own garden, for each Cut: East, West, South and
Riverfront. Just bring your flower arrangement, put it on the buffet
table in your cut, and a prize will be awarded for the winning
arrangements from each cut. It’s time for you to show off, gardeners!

Check in when you pay for your dinner, and you’ll get a number for
your entry. There will be a voting box on each table for your choice of
best flower arrangement. The tomato display will be on the clubhouse
lawn, with numbers for entries, and prizes too.






